Mr. Palm - As in years past, I would like to request the use of the Southgate Gym during the school year to have open gym with other members of the community.

I will continue to collect a nominal fee and return the proceeds to school to help the 8th Grade Fundraiser.

We plan to play Thursday nights starting September 3rd until Basketball practice begins for the school, then move to Sunday nights.  Our starting time may fluctuate slightly, but it is either 6 to 8 or 7 to 9.  The key fob or password could work from 5:45 to 9:00.

Desired password would be 1023.

Thank you

Bob Romito

859.781.5015

